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Subject: RE: ALRC - 21+ Entertainment License application for 08/17/2011 meeting - Erin's Snug Pub 

 

Dear Tom, 

Jerry Waller contacted me and we discussed the entertainment license application for Erin's.  I told him 

that I have no problem with the application as long as he complies with the recommendations of 

the MPD and the ALRC.  

Please pass this on to the ALRC .  

Thanks, 

  

Joe Clausius 

District 17 Alder 

608-244-5066 

 


